Family involvement

Parents are welcome to visit and stay at any time during a kindy session. We appreciate assistance with things like preparing materials for children's use; reading stories or displaying art work. We have rosters and working bees to ensure that the workload is shared and that maintenance costs are kept to a minimum. If you have any skills, interests or talents which you would like to share with us, please inform staff, as we can then incorporate these into our program.

GOVERNING COUNCIL

Parent meetings are held approximately twice per term on a Wednesday at 6pm (at the centre). These meetings give parents the opportunity to have a say in the running of their kindergarten; to meet other parents; to discuss children's preschool activities and interests; and have input into the curriculum and program.

All parents can gain and give valuable assistance to the centre by supporting the staff and committee with their attendance at meetings. Guest speakers are invited from time to time.

As per our Constitution, only members of the Management Committee have voting rights. The Management Committee is elected at our A.G.M. and is reviewed at the beginning of each year as families move on to school and new families join the kindergarten community.

GOVERNING COUNCIL 2017:

Chairperson: Hayley Boakes P. R.: Georgina Weissmann

Vice Anita Rundle Fundraising Mingon McDowell

Chairperson: Rep:

Secretary: Katie Fundraising Kellie Watson,
Richardson Sub Natalie Trusler,
Committee: Steph March, Katie

Browning, Carlee
Horsell, Lisa Sze

Treasurer: Katie Browning Other Simone Shevchenko,

Committee Helen Penn, Ellen Members: Thomas, Daniel

Pridham

Maintenance/ Mingon
OHS&W Rep: McDowell

PARENT HELP ROSTER

We have a paid cleaner employed at the centre to ensure the kindergarten is cleaned to a high standard. In order to keep costs to a minimum, parents at Kadina Preschool have elected to help with weekly washing.

There are usually jobs that families can also help with over the holidays.